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“United we stand, divided we fall.” 
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Hear 

Ye ! 

Hear 

Ye ! 

Hear    

Ye !

The Kentucky Society 

Sons of the American Revolution 

invites you to attend the 

memorial service for the 

237th Anniversary of                           

The Battle of Blue Licks 

 

Saturday, August 17, 2019 @ 10am 

Blue Licks Battlefield State Park  

10299 Maysville Rd., Carlisle, KY    

(Color Guard muster at 9:15 am) 

 Join us by presenting a wreath, carrying 

your favorite flag or taking part in the 

black-powder gun salute.  

      Counts as five (5) Patriots towards your 

Patriot Grave Marking Medal. 

   (Contact: Scott Giltner at: 

stgilt@earthlink.net) 

Afterwards: 

Join us in the park lodge for lunch and the 

        Kentucky State Society meeting. 

(Cost: $15.00 at the door) 
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Veteran’s Wheelchair Games, Louisville, KY 

Louisville will be the host city at the 2019 National Veteran’s Wheelchair Games! 

Volunteers needed! 

Good opportunities for the SAR and DAR 

Registration begins soon,  

games will be July 11-16. 

Contact Larry Selby (Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter) for details! 

E-mail: lselby1@bellsouth.net 

Volunteer by going to the Wheelchairgames web site and clicking the first 
time attending the games. Complete the volunteer application and submit. 
Selection options can be by day and time, event, or venue and location. Ten 
events are at the Ky. International Convention Center and ten events in the 
surrounding metro area. Event examples are archery, 9-ball, basketball, and 
softball at the KICC and metro location events bowling (King Pin Lanes), 
swimming (Mary T Meagher Aquatic Center), golf (Quail Chase), Javlin, shot 
put, discus (Pope Lick Park). 

Donations and sponsors to support the KIPVA host team can be mailed 

to: KIPVA, 2835 Holmans Lane, Jeffersonville, IN 47130. 20 events and over 
500 veteran athletes from all over the United States will be competing.   

Contact: Larry Selby  lselby1@bellsouth.net  

mailto:lselby1@bellsouth.net
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Captain William Prince Chapter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The newly-chartered Capt. William Prince Chapter in Princeton, Kentucky, hosted its first-ever Patriot 
Grave Marking ceremony on Saturday, June 22.  The honoree was none other than Capt. William Prince, 
early pioneer and founder of the city of Princeton and honored Patriot for which the new chapter was 
named. 

Compatriots from the Col. Stephen Trigg Chapter in Cadiz, which sponsored the new chapter, and the Col. 
Benjamin Logan Chapter in Russellville joined their comrades in performing the ceremony.  Unfortunately, 
a severe thunderstorm descended upon the event and hastened it to an abbreviated conclusion.  

Pictured:  The Capt. William Prince casket flag folding team.  
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Ground breaking for Gold Star Memorial, Crestwood, KY 

Medal of Honor recipient Woody Williams and SAR Color Guard. 

Ground breaking. 
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Compatriot authors Geoff Baggett & Eddie Price 

Geoff Baggett 

Eddie Price 

Historical fiction at it’s best!! 

Contact Geoff Baggett at: bagg373@bellsouth.net to purchase any of his books. 

For a signed, inscribed copy of Eddie Price's One Drop--A Slave!,    
please send check for $32.76 (includes tax and shipping) to:  

Eddie Price                                                                                                   
175 Windsong Drive                                                                               
Hawesville, KY  42348 

Widders’ Landing (hardcopy)  $32.57   (softcover)  $25.35                    
Unlikely Trio (paperback)  $15.50  Little Miss Grubby Toes  $19.00  ea 



The Kentucky Pioneer, Volume 15 Issue 3 Page 7 

Memorial Day Tribute at Zachary Taylor Cemetery, Louisville 

SAR Color Guardsmen 

Louisville Thruston Color Guard Commander Chris Johnson and KYSSAR State President Mike Sullivan 

lead the Color Guard at the cemetery. 
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Flags4Vets, Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 
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SAR Congress Award   (Sponsored by Simon Kenton Chapter) 

2017 

2018 

Tim Brown, KYSSAR’s Eagle Scout Chairman writes that  Joseph Keily, 

Kentucky’s Eagle Scout winner in both 2017 and 2018  has placed third in the 

nation and will receive a cash award of $4,000.00.  The result was announced 

at the recently finished SAR Congress. 

Joseph is from Hebron, KY and was sponsored by the Simon Kenton Chapter. 

Congratulations to Joseph, his parents and all who helped Joseph attain the 

rank of Eagle Scout. 
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Independence Day Children’s Parade                                                                                 

Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 
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Independence Day Parade & Bell Ringing                                                                             

Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 

National Bell Ringing Ceremony 
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Colonel Daniel Boone Chapter 

Eagle Scout Court of Honor 

 
Compatriot Tom Higgins congratulates twins 

Ethan and Price Wilborn, Troop 270, Shelbyville, KY                        

on attaining the rank of Eagle Scout. 
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Colonel Benjamin Logan Chapter 

Compatriots Adam Scales, Joe W Hendricks, and Roger Vincent at Oak Grove 

Baptist Church Vacation Bible School.  

We were so busy setting up and preparing to march today and then we all turned around. 

Great day in Russellville Ky. Our first July the 4th Kiddie Parade was a big success!      

HUZZAH!!!  

https://www.facebook.com/joewhendricks?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARBmtepPEbdPp6yv0QpSybrnFobXrU-OdWZy7e-2XCXWKfGTuNFWc1yXilbKVehjKaXW5wdZm96NjRmt&dti=160537904526638&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/rogerdiddy?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARCBvMF5GkKaLAM0-x8HWp-vl-A4rxL1ClQ4efU7emfALD5Xhp5KDCX4zukPM1lP8U5VlcyBQrP7YFGL&dti=160537904526638&hc_location=group
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Lt. Robert Moseley Chapter 

Compatriots Robert Brooks and Gary Tunget set a DAR/

SAR marker for Patriot Edmund Newman in the Hawes-

ville Cemetery for the Yellow Banks DAR chapter a 

Grave Marking Ceremony will take place Sunday After-

noon 2:00 Sept. 22nd Thank you to the Rose Hill Monu-

ment company for the excellent work on the stone  
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Colonel Stephen Trigg Chapter 
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Colonel Stephen Trigg Chapter 

Katheryn Sholly, wife of chapter Color Guard Commander Robert Sholly, receives a 

Molly Pitcher Medal and Certificate from Immediate Past State President Geoff 

Baggett. The award was approved by National Color Guard Commander Mark   

Anthony. 
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Simon Kenton Chapter 

Chapter members in a parade. 

Simon Kenton 



         Firefighters Recognized for Patriotism 

 

While on their lunch break Lexington Firefighters noticed an American Flag that needed to be replaced. The pulley was broken, 
and the Flag couldn’t be lowered. So they pulled the ladder truck up to the flagpole, repaired the pulley and replaced the worn 
flag with a new one. This is a common call to service for the fire department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lafayette Chapter of the SAR wanted to recognize the firefighters for their patriotism.                                                      

Compatriots Joe Clancy and Don Adams presented the firefighters with certificates of appreciation. 
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Lafayette Chapter 

(Left to right)  Jeff Reed,  T. Voth,  Jason Kirby, Captain 

Brad Dobrzynski, Lt Jeff Hylton, Compatriots Joe Clancy 

and Don Adams. 



Support Kentucky SAR  

When You Shop at Kroger! 
 

Kroger Community Rewards makes it easy for you to give to the Kentucky 

SAR!  Every time you use your Kroger Plus Card, you give back to us.  It’s 

easy to enroll in Kroger Community Rewards.  If you have previously en-

rolled, we ask that you update your Kroger Rewards information to reflect our 

new account number.  

 

Please help the Kentucky SAR support our patriotic outreach programs by 

linking your Kroger Plus Card to Kentucky SAR (Acct. #SC-935).  Just login 

to your account at www.kroger.com/communityrewards (or create a new ac-

count) and follow the instructions.   

  

At the end of each quarter, Kroger will donate a percentage of your total 

purchases to Kentucky SAR (Acct. #SC-935) for our patriotic outreach pro-

grams.  It’s totally FREE and EASY!  Just keep shopping at Kroger and do 

what you’re already doing – and help the Kentucky SAR in the process!  If 

you have any questions, please contact Rick Kincaid, Kentucky SAR Secre-

tary, rlkincaid@aol.com or (502) 897-0585.  

http://www.kroger.com/communityrewards
mailto:rlkincaid@aol.com

